
 

SNGCS/CIRC/25-26/56                                    Wednesday, 28th May, 2025 

Subject: Footwear Guidelines during the Rainy Season (Nursery-IX)  

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S.! 

We would like to inform you that starting from June, in case of rainy weather, students 

are permitted to wear black-coloured rainy sandals to school. This measure is being 

introduced to ensure the comfort and safety of students during the monsoon season. 

 

Please note the following important points: 

• Only black coloured rainy sandals are permitted. 

• Crocs or similar footwear are strictly not allowed. 

• Coloured sandals of any kind will not be permitted. 

• Images of acceptable black coloured rainy sandals are provided below for 

your reference. 

 
 

 
 
 
We request all parents to ensure that their ward follows the above guidelines without 

exception to maintain uniformity and safety during the rainy season. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 

 

 

Warm regards, 

Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal 

S.N.G.C.S. 

 


